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To All Septic and Portable Toilet Disposal Services; 

The City of Livingston will allow septic businesses to discharge their tanks into the public sewer system 
with prior approval. The septic business will be directed to use a designated manhole within the City 
limits. 

As of Octboer 4, 2023, we are raising the rate to $0.15 per gallon of sewage dumped from area 
septic haulers. 

• 2,000 tanks will be charged $300.00

• 4,000 tanks will be charged $600.00 

In an effort to expedite the approval process, the City would like to inform you of their policy on 
discharging into the public sewer system.  

 Please call the Public Works office at (406) 222-5667 to request approval to discharge sewage.

Please provide a date/time and amount of sewage you plan to discharge.

 Approval from the City will come from the Public Works Director. No sewage will be approved if

it contains contaminants that may be detrimental to the Water Reclamation Facility.  Please see

Section 14-84 of the Livingston Municipal Code for more information.

 The Public Works Department will provide an approved location for discharging.

 Payment is REQUIRED prior to dumping.  Payments will be received at the Finance Office at 110

South B Street.

 The Finance Office will provide a yellow receipt to place in the window of your vehicle.

 Be aware that if a Sewer Department employee is available, they may visit the dumping site to

witness the discharge.  Please wash down the manhole after discharging.

 Be aware that any business not following these guidelines and caught discharging in the public

sewer system either without notification or in a non-specified manhole will be fined up to $500

and reported to Montana DEQ.

 Please contact the Public Works Department with any questions at (406) 222-5667.

Thank you for your cooperation on this matter! 
City of Livingston  
Public Works Department 


